

Our Lady's Catholic Primary School Oxford Road, Cowley, Oxford, OX4 2LF Tel: 01865 779176 Fax:01865 775425

Email: <u>ourladys@dbmac.org.uk</u>
Principal: Mrs A I Majcher B Ed (Hons)



Friday 25th September 2015

Dear Parents and Carers

RE: Kingswood Trip 2016

I am delighted to announce that Years 5 and 6 have the opportunity to go to Kingswood from Sunday 5th to Wednesday 8th June 2016. This trip is an exciting opportunity for the children to participate in outdoor adventure activities at the newly refurbished centre in Ashford, Kent (www.kingswood.co.uk). Kingswood is run by fully qualified instructors and the children will be accompanied by their teachers from Years 5 and 6. Please join us on Wednesday 30th September 2015 at 6pm to learn more about the trip and to answer any questions you may have.

The cost of the trip is approximately £300, depending on the number of children attending. Payment can be made in one lump sum or through a payment plan.

If you wish your child to go to Kingswood, please return the reply slip and a deposit of £40 by **Friday 16**th **October 2015.** Please note the deposit is non-refundable unless the trip is cancelled due to insufficient numbers.

Yours sincerely,	
Mrs A I Majcher	
I would like my son/daughter5 th June 2016 and return on Wednesday 8 th June 2016.	to go to Kingswood on Sunday
I enclose a deposit of £40.	
☐ I will pay the remaining cost altogether	
$\hfill \square$ I will pay through a payment plan throughout the year	
Signed:	